
To: 
Subject: 

Laura Hackney 
RE: Docket 000570-TL, Northeast Fla. Telco overearnings 

We sure can. I'll change it per this e-mail. Thanks Laura. 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Laura Hackney 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2000 2:53 PM 
To: Linda Williams 
Cc: Beth Keating; Tim Vaccaro 
Subject: FW: Docket 000570-TL, Northeast Fla. Telco overearnings 

Linda , 
Can we change the docket name for this docket to be "Investigation of 
1998 and January 1 through February 8 ,  1999 Earnings of Northeast 
Florida Telephone Company", please? 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Beth Keating 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2000 2:46 PM 
To: Laura Hackney 
Cc: Tim Vaccaro 
Subject: RE: Docket 000570-TL, Northeast Fla Telco overearnings 

I'd change it, but you might be able to do it with just an e-mail to 
Linda Williams in Records. 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Laura Hackney 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2000 2:37 PM 
To: Beth Keating; Tim Vaccaro 
Subject: Docket 000570-TL, Northeast Fla. Telco overearnings 

Hi. The name of the docket is: llInvestigation of 1998 and January 1 
through February 9,1999 Earnings of Northeast Florida Telephone CO.~' 
The company filed for price caps effective Feb. 9, so Dale was saying 
the earnings would be regulated only through Feb. 8, so I made a mistake 
on this. The dollar amt. of the refund has been agreed to the co., so 
we aren't changing the amt. Should we get the docket name changed or 
is that necessary? The rec will talk about the earnings through Feb. 8. 
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